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CIRCULAR NO: 11/2020 30th of March 2020
VALE SFF Matthew Morcombe

Attention All Members:

It is with great sadness that the Union advises you of SFF Matthew Morcombe’s recent death.

- The Union particularly expresses it sympathy and condolences to Matt's wife Donna and their
sons Noah and Bastian, as well as to their extended family and friends.

The Union’s sorrow and concerns also extend to Matt Morcombe’s colleagues, serving and
retired, from Albany Fire Station and Regional Office, and in particular to his Platoon — B Shift
- and to his Firefighter School 47 colleagues. Matt was a much loved friend and colleague and
he will be missed very much.

The Union also advises that strict rules now apply to the number of people that can attend
funerals in WA as a result of the Covid 19 Government restrictions in place across the State.

We respect Matt’s family’s wishes and we ask that you pause to reflect and to remember him.

May He Rest In Peace,

Strength in Unity

N
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Please read at Muster and post on Notice Board
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